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24 May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s been a very short, but action packed half term! What a joy it was to celebrate our Multicultural 
May fair together and see the completion of the wonderful Waldorf 100 wall-hanging (on exhibition 
in Grantchester this weekend! Details below!) We welcomed visitors from Oslo and were blown away 
by their talent and enthusiasm. This week we’ve had other visitors too, but more on that from Joel 
(see separate letter).   
Next half term promises an equally exciting array of events, as we welcome back the Erfurt students, 
who will be transforming our school hall and building a moveable classroom; many of the lower school 
classes will be performing their plays and also heading off on various class trips; the Class 7/8 pupils 
will be presenting their projects; and we can look forward to celebrating St John’s together in the 
school garden.  
Enjoy the half term break and we look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Monday 3rd 
June.  
 
Best wishes 
Sarah Fox 
On behalf of the School Coordination Team  
 

Whole school messages/ community updates: 

- School Development Evening – June 18th - 7:30pm  

- Drama Club with Mr David – SIGN UP CLOSES TODAY! 

- Photographs Reminder – ORDERS IN BY TODAY! 

- Waldorf 100 Hanging – Exhibition Reminder – THIS WEEKEND! 

Coming up/reminders:  

- Harvest of Work – TODAY 2-3pm  

- Class 7/8 Presentations – Saturday 8th June  

- School Development meeting – Tuesday 18th June - 7:30pm  

- Class 7/8 Play – A Midsummer Night’s Dream – 20th and 21st June  

- Class Parent Evening reminders 

Messages from the Community  

- Bushcraft and woodcraft activities: Summer Holiday Clubs 

Whole School Messages/ Community Updates 
 
School Development Evening – June 18th 7:30pm  
 
Just a reminder that we plan to host a parent’s evening next term, on Tuesday 18th June, that will focus 

on the school’s plans for improvement and developments for the future. There will be the opportunity 

for discussion and feedback.  We hope you can make it along.  
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Drama Club with Mr David – SIGN UP CLOSES TODAY 
 
Sign-up sheets are at reception – David needs to know final numbers TODAY! Please get in touch if 

you have any questions: david.vanmarle@cambridge-steiner-school.co.uk  

School Photographs – Reminder – ORDERS IN BY TODAY 
 
Orders need to be placed by TODAY! Online or hand your envelopes in at reception.  

Waldorf 100 Hanging – Exhibition Reminder – THIS WEEKEND! 

A reminder that our school Waldorf 100 hanging will be exhibited at the 

Cambridgeshire Guild of Weavers, Spinners and Dyers (CGWSD) triennial exhibition on Saturday 25th 

and Sunday 26th May (10am-4pm) in Grantchester Village Hall, Grantchester, Cambridge. Come along 

to the exhibition and let your children see their hanging form part of an exhibition!  Have a go 

at spinning and weaving - experts will be on hand to help! There will also be a pop-up cafe selling lots 

of cake, tea and coffee. 

Coming up 
 

Harvest of Work – TODAY - Friday 24th May – 2-3pm  

All welcome – come along and see what the children in Lower School have been learning about this 

term.  

HALF TERM - 27th – 31st May  

School resumes on Monday 3rd June for all children.  

Class Parent Evening reminders 

Future Class 1 – 18 June - 8:30am – peep into Class 1/practical preparations  

Class 3 – re-scheduled – **Miss Stef will be in touch about details/ new date**  

Class 5/6 – Tuesday 4th June 7:30pm 

Kindergarten – TBC  

Other reminders/dates (see previous newsletters for more details):  

- Class 7/8 Presentations – Saturday 8th June  

- School Development meeting – Tuesday 18th June 

- Class 7/8 Play – A Midsummer Night’s Dream – 20th and 21st June  

mailto:david.vanmarle@cambridge-steiner-school.co.uk
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Messages from the Community 
 

Bushcraft and woodcraft activities: Summer Holiday Clubs 

This summer we will be running a summer holiday club over two weeks.  The holiday club will be run 

from Monday 15th to Friday 19th July at the Cambridge Steiner School in Fulbourn and from Monday 

22nd to Friday 26th July 2019 at Abington Woods, Little Abington village. 

The children will engage in bushcraft and woodcraft activities such as fire lighting, outdoor cooking, 

tracking, foraging, green woodworking and learning survival skills. The children will listen to stories 

and play outdoor games. 

The holiday club is suitable for children from age 7 to 12. 

The club starts at 8.30am and finishes at 3pm.  The cost of the club is £35 per child per day with 

subsequent siblings £25 per day. 

Spaces are limited. If you would like more information or you would like to enroll your child on the 

holiday club, please e-mail Andor Vince at vinceandor@outlook.com or call 079 52635317. 
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